
 

 

 

The Marblehead Public Schools encourages the parents of all 

children who will be turning five on or before August 31, 2022, 

to register for Kindergarten!!                                                             

 

How to Register:  

 

1. NEW FAMILIES:  

Visit MPS online  

 

2. FAMILIES with currently enrolled PRE K Students:  

Click here to verify next years enrollment:  

 

 

Kindergarten Screening: 
*All MPS currently enrolled preschool students will be screened for Kindergarten in the spring 

by their classroom teachers.  

*All families with newly enrolled kindergarten students will receive an email the week of May 

2nd with screening dates and related information.  

 

                         Kindergarten Orientation  
Join us to learn about the fun and learning that happens in kindergarten! 

When:   Tuesday, March 15th 

Where: Brown School and Glover School - Both schools will begin at 6:30pm 

Contacts: Brown Principal Satterfield - satterfield.sean@marbleheadschools.org  

                     Glover Principal Ota - ota.brian@marbleheadschools.org  

https://www.marbleheadschools.org/registration
https://forms.gle/Y9LBjkiPtWokV57H7

